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Public Notice 
 
 
The Umpqua Community College Board of Education will 
participate in a working retreat to be held in the Lang Center at 
Umpqua Community College, 1140 Umpqua College Road, 
Roseburg, Oregon, on Wednesday, January 5, 2022, from 1:00 – 
5:00 pm. This is a work session only, and no action will be taken 
by the Board.  
 
The Umpqua Community College Board of Education will hold 
an Executive Session on Wednesday, January 5, 2022, at 2:00 
pm. The executive session is being held pursuant of ORS 
192.660(2)(d), to conduct deliberations with a person designated 
by the governing body to carry on labor negotiations.  
 
No official action of any kind will be taken by the Board during 
these sessions.  
 
 
For additional information, please contact the President's Office, 541-440-4622. 
 
 
Dated this 21st of December 2021. 
 


